
Sayers, Margery 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jeanette Jenkins <steelmag1@icloud.com> 
Monday, March 18, 2019 3:11 PM 
CouncilMail 
REPEAL mobile home site tax/support CB-8! 

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the 
sender.] 

Attention Howard County Council members: 

I am writing to strongly recommend that the outrageous and unfair tax on mobile home residents be repealed at once. 
The residents there are unfortunately some of our poorest and have to manage with very limited funds and resources. 
They should not have to face the extra burden of this tax as well. 

Repeal the mobile home site tax/pass CB-8! 

Jeanette Jenkins, homeowner & voter 
10800 Symphony Way 
Columbia MD 21045 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Sayers, Margery 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

molly7433@aol.com 
Monday, March 18, 2019 8:02 AM 
CouncilMail 
Repeal CB-8 

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if 
you know the sender.] 

Please help lower income families by repealing CB-8. This tax is only on residents renting mobile homes, not apartments. 

Thank you. 

Janet Gordon 

Sent from AOL Mobile Mail 
Get the new AOL app: mail.mobile.aol.com 
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Sayers, Margery 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Sarah Lutterodt <sarahlutterodt@gmail.com> 
Monday, March 18, 2019 7:04 AM 
CouncilMail 
Repeal of tax on mobile home renters 

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if 
you know the sender.] 

Dear Council members, 

As a resident of Howard County, I strongly support the measure to repeal the Howard County Mobile Home Site Tax 
which comes before the County Council this evening. A rich county such as ours should not be taxing the poor in our 

community in this way. 

Regards, 

Sarah Lutterodt 
8732, Endless Ocean Way, COiumbia 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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Sayers, Margery 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Victoria Gaile <victoriagaile@verizon.net> 
Sunday, March 17, 2019 11 :24 PM 
Council Mail 
Howard County Mobile Home Site Tax Repeal CB-8 
signature.asc 

Dear Howard County Council members, 

I strongly urge you to support the repeal of the mobile home tax, and vote for CB-8. 

This is a regressive tax that is imposed only on those who own the most modest residential structures in our county. 
Affordable housing should be a County priority: those who live in mobile homes deserve to be supported by the county, 

not singled out for an extra tax. 

As a Catholic, I believe we are called to center the needs of the poor and the marginalized, because their daily struggles 
are greater than those of the financially and socially comfortable. 

As a Howard County resident, I believe that diversity is a strength we should cultivate: all kinds of diversity, including 
class and economic status. An extra tax on those who live in a "non-standard" housing situation does the opposite of 

supporting that diversity. 

Please vote to support CB-8, and repeal the mobile home tax. 

Thank you, 

Victoria Gaile Laidler 

8529 Fair St 

Savage, MD 20763 
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